
Bethlehem Wood Carving 

The Christian Palestinians who operate Bethlehem Wood Carving will be selling their olive 
wood carvings at Grace on Sunday, September 10th. These olive wood carvings are 

manufactured in the Holy Land.  The proceeds from the sale will be used to support the 
600 Christian families living in Bethlehem.  


